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“A CHURCH FOR ALL” 
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TER 

PRAYERSPRAYERSPRAYERSPRAYERS 
Please pray for the following people  

the family of May Taylor, Andrew,  
Jacinta, Barry, Darcy, Dave, Norma,  

Eileen, Jean Carr, Kevin Hall,  
Michael, Joyce, Victoria, Georgie,  

Tup & Carmel (Syd & Lesley’s neighbours), 
Emma, Peter, Bob & Judy Rutherford,  

Pat Fielder, Louise, Edna Eaton,  
Noel (Judi’s brother), Win Thomas, Becky, 
Marcus & Helena, Irene Kowalski & family, 

Susan, Hans, Blair, Steve & Kaylean,  
Rita @ Northcliffe Lodge, Ray (Jill Rogers 

uncle), Graham, Sarah & their family,  
Dianne, Yvonne (Dianne’s sister 
in-law) Colin Duggan’s brother & 

sister in-law, Penny Darcy’s 
mum), and any others on the 
hearts of our church family.  

WHAT’S ON WHAT’S ON WHAT’S ON WHAT’S ON     
at Chelsea Church at Chelsea Church at Chelsea Church at Chelsea Church     

of Christof Christof Christof Christ    
    
    

MondayMondayMondayMonday: 

CBCHS @ the Men’s Shed 9-12 noon 
 

TuesdayTuesdayTuesdayTuesday:    

Scope @ the Men’s Shed 9-12 noon, 
Skilling Australia 9am-4pm 

Bible study 7.30pm  
Christian Women’s Fellowship 

2nd Tuesday of month 

Wednesday: Wednesday: Wednesday: Wednesday:  

Community Breakfast 8-10 am,  
Men’s Shed 9am-12 noon,  
Skilling Australia 9am-4pm 

Wednesday Afternoon Games 10-4pm 

Thursday:Thursday:Thursday:Thursday:    

Men’s shed 9am –12 noon  
Skilling Australia 9am-4pm 

Bible study 3pm  
 

FridayFridayFridayFriday: 

Woorinyan @ the Men’s Shed 9-12 

Sunday:Sunday:Sunday:Sunday:    

Worship 10am each week 

Introduction to Christianity  

4th Sunday of each month12 noon 

KId’s 

KoRner 
Thanks to everyone who assisted at the 

very successful Children’s Week Open Day 
on Saturday 31 October.  

It was heartening to have some new  
children (and families) coming along. 
Heaps of fun was had by all the kids  
(even those that are kids at heart) with 
drawing, painting, running games etc.  
If you would like to know more just ask 

Ryan or the Sarah’s .    



A word from the reV…… 

 
The Blind leading the Blind 
 
What a privilege it was to lead the service for May this week.  
It was a celebration of a wonderful life of care and compassion, and 
for this reason we will miss her.  
Later I went to look at a blind for Sarah’s room. Sarah noticed “Blind 
Alternatives” and suggested we have a look. Inside we found heavily 
discounted odd sized patio blinds, the kind we needed for the Men’s 
shed. Trish, served us, and spent a lot of time finding the right sizes 
for our needs. Then she gave us another sizable discount on the al-
ready discounted shed blinds. I asked her why. Trish it turned out 
used to work at Bunnings and had heard all about the good work the 
shed did and she wanted to support it. It seems that many people in 
the world respond to good news. 
God Bless 
Steve 

Minister Stephen Rose  
3 Blantyre Ave Chelsea 
Office: 9773 0301  
 

Secretary: Helena Johnston 
 

Shed Ministry: Keith Holt 
 

Prayer Ministry: Marcus Johnston 
 

Visiting Ministry Val Arnold, Keith Holt,  
 Syd & Lesley Jackson  
 

Editor: Margaret Dowlan 
 

See phone list for other contact details  

Upcoming Events  
 

Chelsea Church of Christ AGM  
22 November 2009 

Please submit reports for the Annual report as soon as possible.  
Nominations are now open. 


